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Red Nose Day Generosity

Thank you to everyone for the tremendous effort made on Red Nose Day last week. We are delighted to announce that the grand total raised by the school was £338.10! A HUGE thank you to the children in the School Council that came up with the ideas for Red Nose Day and helped with the organisation of events, including the sale of red noses. Thank you also to Conor Hatton, our Year 3 teaching assistant, who kindly agreed to have his face painted during family assembly on Friday. The School Council really went to town on him but he proved himself to be a very good sport.

          -------------------------

After School Clubs

After Easter, we will do our very best to continue with a variety of After School Clubs. However, they won’t begin until the second week back (week beginning Monday 24th April). Letters will be sent out after Easter with a list of options.

       --------------------------
PE Kits

Can we please ask that all children return to school with full PE kits after the Easter holiday. We have visitors from Widnes Vikings with us on the first day back so PE activities will be starting straight away.
	Lin McNulty
On Friday this week, our longest serving member of staff, Lin McNulty, will be retiring after almost 29 years of working in the school kitchen. In that time, she has helped to serve up dinners for literally thousands of children and has always been an integral and valued member of the team. We are sure you would like to join us in wishing Lin a happy, healthy and certainly well-earned retirement.

        ---------------------------

Year 3, 4 and 5 Singing Event

We have been invited to take part in a singing event on 24th April that will take place at St Augustine’s Primary School. Interested children in Year 3, 4 and 5 have been given letters with further details of this event. Reply slips need to be returned no later than Friday 31st March if children wish to participate. Mrs Aldridge will be leading the event and is happy to answer any further questions parents or carers may have.

          --------------------------

Parent’s Evenings

Thank you to all the parents and carers that took the time to come to parent’s evening to discuss their child’s progress in school. Thank you also to those of you that took the time to fill a comment sheet in. Your views are valued and we will use your comments to help shape future developments within school.

	Speed Stacking Competition
Congratulations once again to our Speed Stacking Team who took part in the annual competition last week. Sadly on this occasion we were not the overall winners, but as usual, we were very proud of the commitment and sportsmanship demonstrated by our team. One of our pupils, Jessica Scattergood in Year 5, did manage to score the best time of the day overall and still proudly holds the record for the best Halton time for a Year 3 and Year 4 pupil. This is an outstanding achievement! Congratulations to Jessica.
           ----------------------------

Easter Holiday

School will be closing for the Easter Holiday on Friday 31st March at the earlier time of 1.30pm.

We wish you all a very relaxing and hopefully peaceful break with the children.

We return to school on Tuesday 18th April when the doors will be open again at 8.45am.

Don’t forget to keep checking the school website on www.astmoorprimaryschool.co.uk
 for important dates and information. Please also checkout our gallery.
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